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MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: July 6, 2021 

To: Bob Van Moer, Wastewater Treatment Superintendent  

From: Jon D. Peterson, P.E., Project Engineer 

Subject: Wastewater Treatment Facility Improvements – Magney Construction Inc. 

 Pay Request No. 24 

 City of Marshall, Minnesota 

 Project No.: T22.115360 

 

INTRODUCTION 

Pay Request No. 24 for the above-referenced project in the amount of $291,217.71 is being submitted for 

approval. 

 

DISCUSSION 

This pay application covers work completed on the project through June 30, 2021.  The Contractor 

continues to work on replacement of aeration basin equipment, with work completed in the first two 

basins. Work on trickling filter pump station renovation continues, with the concrete top slab placed.  In 

addition, contractor has been working on project completion list items throughout the facility . We 

recommend approval of the attached Application for Payment No. 24. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT 

This expenditure is part of the overall wastewater treatment facility improvements project and will be 

covered by the PFA loan proceeds. 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Approve the attached pay request from Magney Construction Inc. in the total amount of $291,217.71. 










